
Tell us a little about yourself…    (Answer any 3 or 4 and don’t sweat it!) 

1. What school are you graduating from? 

 

 

2. What are your plans for next year? Are you going to college, trade school, taking a leap year? 

And what do you hope to do in the future (if you know)? 

 

 

 

 

3. What is a fond memory from your years in high school? Tell us a little about it. 

   

 

 

 

4. What is something you are thankful for about your time in our church? Or your fondest memory 

of attending church? 

 

 

 

 

5. Who is an important person in your upbringing that helped bring you to this point? And what 

did they do for you? 

 

 

 

 

6. What is one piece of wisdom you would like to share with the world? Or our church? 

 

 

 

 

Please return this to the dale@bccucc.org no later than June 4th! Thanks!! 


